
Pharmacy Technician Workforce Survey

Responses Due 12.2.2021

Dear Ohio Pharmacy Technician,

The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy is currently evaluating the working
conditions of pharmacy professionals as part of its Pharmacist Workload
Advisory Committee. 

As part of its work, the Committee asks for your assistance in completing a
short survey to better assess workforce issues facing pharmacy
technicians. The survey can be accessed by clicking here.

Your responses will provide the Committee with the most up-to-date data as it
begins its discussions next month. 

Responses are due no later than 5pm on December 2, 2021.

REMINDER: Survey responses are anonymous and cannot be tracked back to
the submitter.

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.

https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/LawsRules/pwac.aspx
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